
 
 
 

Pitt County Board of Education 

1717 West 5th Street, Greenville, NC  27834 

October 30, 2017 

 
 

NOTICE 

 
  
The Pitt County Board of Education hereby gives Notice of a Special Called Meeting to be called 

to order at 6:30 pm on Monday, October 30, 2017, in the 3rd Floor Boardroom of the Pitt County 

Office Building, located at 1717 West 5th Street, Greenville NC  27834. 

The Purpose of this meeting will be to consult with the Board’s attorney.  The Board may 

consider and give instruction to its attorney concerning the handling or settlement of a case, 

judicial action, mediation, arbitration, or administrative procedure.  In order to preserve the 

attorney-client privilege, the bulk of the meeting will occur in Closed Session. 

 

 


